
Project Update: October 2014 

The project has been progressing well with desired results. We have also managed to rope 
in the Wildlife Trust of India (WTI), a premier wildlife institution in the country for the 
project. The partnership with WTI will help us involve important stakeholders like the state 
departments in taking proactive decisions to enable safe refuge for the gaur in urban 
landscapes, creating awareness and at the same time ensuring the safety of the general 
public.  

Please find below the link to a news article featured in the WTI website.  
http://wti.org.in/NewsDetails.aspx?NewsId=1279 
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